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Dear Temple Member and Friends,

The first phase of the Twenty Year Hondo Building Fund Drive is coming to an end.
We greatly appreciate your past support for the wonderful hondo that is beautifully landscaped
and one that we can all be proud of.

Thanks to an energetic and creative minister each Sunday service has drawn a growing
number of appreciative worshipers.  A dedicated group of Dharma Teachers are building a
vibrant and growing Dharma School, Sangha Teens, Junior and Senior Y.B.A. An active
Fujinkai remains the solid foundation of the Temple.  Let’s continue with this growth. 

We are asking you to join your fellow members and friends in pledging to the next
phase of the fund drive. The sale of the Temple’s residential property across the street has
helped lower the mortgage where it is now possible with a little help from all of you to pay off
the remainder of the debt early and to save a considerable amount on the interest payment. A
pledge form is enclosed with a self-addressed envelope. We thank you in advance for your
continuing support.  

The Hondo Support Fund will assure us that our temple will remain a place where we all
may come to learn the Nembutsu teachings and find inner spiritual happiness for years to come.

In Gassho,

Kenji Watanabe
President

Dave Noda
Vice President

Richard Suenaka
Board of Directors 



Dear Temple Members and Friends,

We can look back with pride as the San Fernando Valley Hongwanji

Buddhist Temple approaches the hondo’s 10th year anniversary. We all

have worked hard in making our dream come true by creating a beautiful

Nembutsu Dojo. Especially heartening is the increase in the participation

of the young people. 

To keep this dream growing we are asking you to once again pledge

your support in funding the Temple’s current needs and future plans.

Please join your fellow members and friends and contribute

generously to help spread the Nembutsu Teaching and to serve the needs 

of our community. 

In Gassho.

Reverend Doei Fujii





I would like to continue to support the Hondo
and the expansion of its services and activities.
I would like to pledge the sum of:

Pledge Total $            

Method of payment

Monthly @ $ ____________________

Quarterly @ $ ____________________

Semi-annually @ $ ____________________

Annually @ $ ____________________

I would rather pledge a monthly amount

for a period of not more than 10 years of:

❑ $15 ❑ $25 ❑ $50 ❑ $ _____________

Summary of the 1989-99 Pledge Drive
Amounts Pledged No. of Contributors
Up to $1,000 ----------------------------------- 75
$1,000 - $5,000 -------------------------------- 58
$5,000 - $10,000 -------------------------------- 9
$10,000 - $25,000 ----------------------------- 15
$25,000 and over-------------------------------- 4

Date______________________________________

Name_____________________________________

Address___________________________________

City ______________________________________

State__________________ Zip _______________

Phone (           ) ____________________________

The Pledge Committee appreciates your pledge
and thanks you for your continuing support.

In Gassho,

Reverend Doei Fujii Kenji Watanabe
Minister Temple President

San Fernando Valley Hongwanji Buddhist Temple
9450 Remick Ave.  Pacoima, CA 91331  (818) 899-4030
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